DRAFTER'S NOTE LRB-1754/P2dn
FROM THE ARG:Imk:pg
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

February 28, 2005

ATTN: Luanne Kostelic

This redraft reflects the changes that we discussed and a modification to bill Section
1 to address an issue raised by DOT by e-mail. | would recommend, in bill Sections
1 and 4 of the attached “/P2” draft, either eliminating the language referencing “the
initial costs of production of the special group plates” or eliminating this language in
bill Section 1 and modifying this language in bill Section 4 to read “$27,600 for initial
costs of production ...” There is really no reason to include in the bill text “the initial
costs of production ... or $27,600, whichever is less” when the appropriation increase
in bill Section 9 is for exactly $27,600.

Also, the attached draft could be revised to make the appropriation from the
Transportation Fund rather than the General Fund.

Aaron R. Gary

Legislative Attorney

Phone: (608) 261-6926

E-mail: aaron.gary@legis.state.wi.us



